
1
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From: Aric Clark <aricclark33@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:23 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

This is a great bill. As a landlord in the Sherwood area I support it wholeheartedly. Our tenants deserve security 
and affordable housing. 

Rev. Aric Clark 
Pastor Sherwood United Methodist Church 


